Discovery Charter School Newsletter



Issue No. 26 - week of: Feb. 19-23

Discovery's Four Pillars:

Innovation, Cultural Proficiency, Access to Academic Excellence, & Building Relationships

Mon. Feb. 19 No School

Tues. Feb. 20

3:00 5th-8th Girls Basketball Practice 3:00 Robo Learning League 5:30 DCS Board Meeting auditorium

Wed. Feb. 21

3:00 Drama Club 3:15 MS Track & Field Practice

Thurs. Feb. 22

3:00 Drama Club 3:00 5th-8th Girls Basketball Practice

Fri. Feb. 23

12:15 MS Robotics1:00 AthLEAD Basketball Practice1:15 Drama Club1:20 Soccer Shots

Upcoming

March 7 – 15 Minimum day dismissal Parent teacher conferences

Spring Break: March 18 – April 1 Students return Tues. April 2, minimum day dismissal

May 24 & 27 – No school – Memorial Day

June 5 – Last day for students

This week's:

Core Value: Caring
Common Courtesy: Please



Please use the link or QR code to answer the question: What are some things we are doing well to benefit students at Discovery and what are some things we can do to improve the educational experience we provide students?

After you've answered the question, you can read other's thoughts and give stars if you agree. You can go back as many times as you'd like to from now until March 1. Your voice is important to us. Thank you for taking the time to share your thoughts!



https://tejoin.com/scroll/677141245

Please do not block our neighbors' driveways. We've gotten phone calls from our neighbors during drop off and dismissal because their driveways are blocked, and they can't leave or get in.

As stated in the Parent Handbook, Apple Watches, Smart Watches, or any watch that does anything else besides show the time are not allowed. This first week, students will be asked to take them off and put them in their backpacks. The following week, parents will be notified by Dojo. After that, the watches will have to be picked up in the front office. We recommend the watches stay at home. We discourage students from bringing anything of value to school and would rather them not be in the backpacks. We are asking for your support with this.

New student enrollment has begun. This includes Transitional Kindergarten (TK) and Kindergarten. Please stop by or call our office if you have any questions.

Please do not block our neighbors' driveways. We've gotten phone calls from our neighbors during drop off and dismissal because their driveways are blocked, and they can't leave or get in.

Information will be sent soon from your child's teacher regarding parent conferences.